
Worship Service Today  

8:30 AM – Holy Communion (BCP)  

10:30 AM – Holy Eucharist  

ON DUTY  

               Today:                                                                                                                                                                               

            2nd Sunday 

      After the Epiphany 

Next Sunday:      
           The Confession of St. 

Peter 

8:30 AM  10:30 AM  No Service  10:30 AM 

Sides- 

Persons:  

  

    B. Lee 
    Beverley Lee 

   
  G. Bonnell 
  M. Bonnell 
  R. Gregory 
  E. O’Reilly 
  M. Hiscock 

   
 

 
  G. Morgan 
  K. Morgan 
  G. Coates 
  G. Taylor 

Eucharistic 

Assistants:  
A. Anthony     D. Morgan  

   M. Young 

Servers’ Guild:  
 D. Scott  

   M. Greenslade 

Altar  Guild: Evelyn M., Joan L., Margaret 

M., Annette L., Brenda L. 

Barbara R., Edna W., Daphne 

H., Elsie B. 

                 
Office Hours – Please note for the week of January 16 – 20, 2017 the  
office hours will be Monday-Thursday 9:00-1:00 and closed on Friday. 
 
Vestry Meeting – will take place on Thursday, January 26, 2017 at 7:30pm. 
 
Are you looking for a ministry to become involved in at St. Peter's Parish?  
Why not consider our Prayer Writing Committee? We are the group that develops  
the Prayers of the People for worship each week. This is a very worthwhile  
and fulfilling ministry that incorporates the concerns of the church and the  
world into our weekly worship. Generally, people work in teams of two (2)  
and alternate writing and reading the prayers on their scheduled weeks.  
The frequency of being on the schedule is directly related to the number of  
people in the committee. Committee meetings are usually scheduled every 2  
months. If this is a ministry that you feel called to, please follow up with Rev. 
 Jean. Blessings 
                                                               

ACW Christmas Stocking Fundraiser........A Big Success! $2331.30 was raised. 
Thank You to all who participated. 
 

 

Spousal Grief and Bereavement Support Group – Are you experiencing grief due 

to the death of your spouse? Please join us on Tuesday nights beginning November 

29, 2016 from 7:00-8:30 pm at St. Peter’s Parish Hall. This support group provides 

an opportunity for individuals to meet and discuss the loss of your spouse; provide 

support to each other; and share information that may help during the grieving 

process. This support group is “drop in” and supported by Grief and Bereavement 

Services, Eastern Health. For more information, please call 631-9539 or 777-8972. 

 

Attention youth and youth leaders!  Mark your calendars for the Fourth Annual 

Avalon Youth Conference- GPS 2017!  This year is bigger than ever as we welcome 

people from Labrador as well as from the Diocese of Brandon Manitoba.  There will 

be sessions for both youth and young adults.  Here are the details: 

Who?  Youth ages 11years-19 years (There will be sessions for youth and for 
young adults, as well as for leaders and clergy) 
What? GPS 2017- Seeking God’s Direction in Everyday Life and Life Everyday! 
Where?  All Saints Anglican Church, Foxtrap 
When? March 30 to April 2 
Our guest speaker will be Bishop Bill Cliff 

 

Harp Circle Concert – Our beautiful harp concert that was a collaborative effort 

between the CBS Celtic Harp Circle and St. Peter’s Anglican Church held on 

December 4, 2016 raised $1617.31 for PWRDF for The Haiti Relief Fund. Thanks to 

all who attended and helped with this wonderful night. 

 

CBS Celtic Harp Circle is taking registration for their Winter session, 10 weeks on 
Saturday mornings, Starting on January 28, 2017 at St. Peter's Anglican Church 
Parish Hall in Upper Gullies. Open to both Adults and Children, Registration $300 
(includes harp rental). For more information, Please  Contact:  Vicki 
Greenslade   709-834-2609 or email: vicki.greenslade@hotmail.com 

 

Dear friends, On December 27,2016 , after much thought and prayer, I 
informed Rev. jean of my resignation as her warden and she accepted the 
same. This was a very hard decision on my part, but due to John’s health 
issues I must devote all my energies into his recovery. It has been my 
honour and privilege to serve St. Peters and Rev Jean as warden, but things 
have changed and John and I are travelling a new road that God has given 
and we are walking one step at a time. Please understand my decision. God 
Bless you all   Debbie 
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